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17th September 2025 
Dear parents / carers, 

Netball club: 2025 - 2026 
 
Our school Netball Club will be running again this year from Monday 22nd September at 3:20pm until 
4:20pm.  
 
If you would like to book your child a place at Netball Club, please complete the below permission 
slip.  
 
Please ensure your child brings their PE kit and trainers with them to school to get changed into each 
week. Children who do not have suitable PE kit or footwear will be unable to take part for safety 
reasons.  
 
Netball Club runs throughout the academic year and is organised and taught by Miss Rudge who is 
one of our school teaching assistants.  
 

Your child will be notified via letter if they have been allocated a place. 
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr D Williams  
Headteacher  
 

Netball club: 2025 - 2026 
Child’s name: 

Class: 
 

I give permission for my child to attend Netball Club which runs each week on a Monday from 3:20pm 
– 4:20pm. 
 

Parent name:      Signature: 

Emergency contact number: 
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